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Withdrawal of 
proposed West Coast Regional Coastal Plan 2016
Pursuant to Clause 8D of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the West Coast Regional Council gives notice that the proposed Regional Coastal Plan 2016 has been withdrawn. 
The reasons for the withdrawal are that the proposed Coastal Plan 2016 has not been completed, and it is inefficient to have two Coastal Plans in place. The 2016 Plan is now eight years old and parts of it are out of date. 
The 2001 Regional Coastal Plan remains fully operative.

The withdrawal will take effect on Tuesday 17 September, 2024.
Darryl Lew
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